
 UNDERSTANDING 
THE EN352:220  
 STANDARD

You may notice we added expiration dates to our earplugs in order to stay in 
compliance with EN352:220. The reason for this update is to stay within the 
regulations of a country we sell hearing protection to that requires use by/expiration 
dates to be added to all earplugs. Currently, there are no regulations in place for the 
US or Canada. Since many of our earplugs are meant to be used right away or are 
disposable, this should not be an issue of concern on the customers end. 

You will now see earplugs sold by Honeywell with a 5-year use by expiration date. 
Again, we are adding these to stay in compliance with the regulations required in a 
country we service. There are currently no regulations in the US or Canada that require 
us to use shelf-life dating. 

For over 50 years, Honeywell Howard Leight™ has been committed to making 
industrial hearing protection personal. We’re continually developing new designs, 
materials and technologies to enhance comfort and protection for industry trade 
professionals and beyond. Howard Leight™ has made it their mission to protect 
workers, recreational and competitive shooters, DIY homeowners, sporting event and 
live music fans against hearing loss. Whatever your passion, trust Honeywell Howard 
Leight™ to block out the noise so you can listen to what’s important. 

View our wide range of hearing protection products here.
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